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Thursday 29th March 2018 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

We are nearly at the end of another busy term. We have had many authors in school and the 

children have been working exceptionally hard.  

Breakfast Club 

A reminder that if your child attends breakfast club, please can you ensure that if you have any 

messages for the class teachers that you do this through the communication book in breakfast 

club. Unfortunately, as mornings are so busy for the class teachers, we don’t allow parents to 

walk through the school looking for the teachers. Please ensure, at no point you use the staff 

car park to drop children off in the morning. The car park is for staff only and not for parents. 

We have recently had some parents blocking the entrances in the morning and also using the 

car park, which has delayed the teachers being able to get into the classrooms. Thank you for 

your cooperation with this.  

Primary Live 

On Tuesday 27th March, Year 4 had fantastic opportunity to attend ‘Primary Live’ a concert 

involving many other local Primary Schools and a live orchestra. The children sang songs on 

masse accompanied by SAYM’s brilliant musicians and had a fabulous time.  

Teachers Training Day 

A reminder that we are not back in school until Tuesday 17th April, as we have a Training Day 

on the Monday.  

Easter Service 

The Easter service was held at St Johns Place, at 2.30pm today. Well done to Year 3 and 

Year 4 for your fantastic contributions to the service and thank you to all the staff involved.  

Parents Evening  

I would like to thank all the parents that turned up to their appointments on Parents evening 

week. It is great to see such a fantastic response and so many of you are engaged in your 

child’s learning. If you were unable to make the evening please arrange an appointment with 

the class teacher after the holidays. Many thanks for your continued support once again.  
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